
                                                                                                                                     

It will be MUFTI DAY 

On Friday 7th December – The day of our 

Christmas Fayre! 
In exchange for this we are kindly asking your child/children 

to bring in an item on the morning. 

 

Pre-school and Reception - packet of sweets 

KS1 - box/pack of cakes (no homemade please) 

KS2 - a bottle (squash, water, beer, wine, shampoo etc) 

 

 

We are very busy planning and organising the final touches to this year’s 

Fayre.  We need help on the day to set everything up.  If you can assist 

in any way with the preparations, please fill in and return the slips to 

the school office. Any help is greatly appreciated. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent helpers 

I would love to help to set up during the day!  

Your Name ______________________________ 

Child’s name & Class _______________________________________  

Time I can help _________________________    

  


